
 
 

Walmart Donates $50,000 to Dunbar Theater Restoration Project 
Funds will support the revitalization efforts of the historic theater 

 
What: On Wednesday, July 15, Walmart will present a $50,000 check to the Power Community 

Development Corporation (Power CDC) to support the Dunbar Theater restoration project 
during a celebratory check presentation. The donation is part of Walmart’s commitment to 
investing and supporting the communities it serves, through local giving, volunteerism and 
programs that strengthen community cohesion.  

 
 The Power CDC is currently in the process of redeveloping the Dunbar Theater as a 

community-based visual and performing-arts center, which will provide surrounding 
neighborhoods with a facility to host meetings, receptions, youth activities and civic events. 

 
 Located in the historic McAdams neighborhood, the Dunbar Theater was built in 1941 and 

served as the only movie theater available to the African American community in Wichita 
until 1963. A recent revival of interest in the redevelopment of the area has brought new 
hope and the revitalization of the Dunbar Theater is a key component in the process of 
bringing new life into the renowned neighborhood. 

 
When:           Wednesday, July 15 at 10:30 a.m. 
 
Where:  The Dunbar Theater 
  1007 North Cleveland 

Wichita, Kan. 67214 
 
Who:   Senator Oletha Faust-Goudeau 

Elected officials 
  Power CDC board members 

Walmart executives 
 
Media Event:  All media interested in attending the event must RSVP to Cristin Kieser at 

cristin.kieser@creativepr.com by Tuesday, July 14. 
Media  
Contact: Cristin Kieser, Karwoski & Courage, cristin.kieser@creativepr.com, 763-219-2352 
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